
 

N OT I C E 

 
VILLAGE OF HILLBURN 

 

2023 TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL  

And 

 HEARING OF COMPLAINTS 

 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the 2023 Tentative Assessment Roll has 

been filed in the Office of the Village Clerk-Treasurer, located at 31 Mountain 

Avenue, Hillburn, New York.  The Tentative Assessment Roll may be examined 

from February 1, 2023 through the third Tuesday of February, 2023 at the Office 

of the Village Clerk during business hours.  

 

  The Board of Trustees and the Assessor will meet for the purpose of 

completing such assessment roll and hearing and determining grievances in relation 

thereto on Tuesday, February 21, 2023, in the Municipal Meeting Room, 31 

Mountain Avenue, Hillburn, NY, between the hours of 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Grievance application forms are available at the Office of the Clerk-Treasurer and 

the grievance application forms must be filed on or before February 21, 2023. 

 

 Please call (845) 357-2036 if you would like to schedule an appointment 

with the Village Assessor pertaining to the Tentative Assessment Roll.  

Accommodations can be made for appointments to be in person or by telephone or 

other electronic means. 

                

 

                                                                               

 DATED THIS 31st day of January 2023. 

                                                                  
 

 

 

                                                                        Scott J. Shedler 

                                                                        Assessor 

                                                                       Village of Hillburn 

 


